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14th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Opening Evening – Wednesday 20 September – 6pm-8pm

We are delighted to be hosting our annual Academy Open Evening Event on Wednesday 20 September 
from 6pm-8pm at The Bourne Academy. The Principal will give two identical talks, one at 6.15pm and the 
other at 7.15pm, in the Main Hall. Please share this invitation with any of your friends and family who 
have a child approaching secondary school age. 

The Principal will give two identical talks, one at 6.15pm and the other at 7.15pm, in the Main Hall. During 
the evening, there will be the opportunity to tour the Academy site individually or guided in small groups 

by our Bourne Leader students. You will be able to visit all the Learning Areas where interactive 

workshops and activities will be on offer. You will also be able to meet with our staff who will be happy to 
answer any questions you may have.   

We will also offer follow-up Academy tours during the working day throughout October. These tours will 
be hosted by the Principal, Mr Avoth, and other members of the Leadership Team.  More information 

about booking onto these tours will be available at the end of September. 

We look forward to welcoming a cohort of Year 6 students and their parents and showcasing all the 
Academy has to offer. Thank you for helping us spread the word. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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